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Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International Airport 
 

Operations Memorandum 
 
 
 

To: CVG Airport Airlines, Tenants and Concessionaires 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, Director - Customer Services 
 

Subject: Temporary Smoking Area at Concourse B 
 

Date: June 5, 2013 
 

Effective Monday evening, June 10th, the smoking lounge at Concourse B will close due to construction in 
the food court.  A temporary smoking location will be available for passengers beginning Tuesday, June 
11th.     

 

 
 

CVG Passengers will have the opportunity to smoke in the bar area of the Wolfgang Puck Cafe located 
near B19.  The hours of operation are 10:00 am – 8:30 pm, Sunday through Friday.  Smoking will only be 
available to those passengers making a purchase at Wolfgang Puck’s. 
  

Employees are welcome to use other approved smoking areas in the Concourses and the Main Terminal, 
within their SIDA badge access. 


